
From: Diana Rich
To: Mary Gourley
Cc: Stephen Zollman
Subject: Fwd: Item #4 2/20/23 meeting
Date: Monday, February 19, 2024 7:07:38 PM

Please reply to: Diana Rich
Mayor, Sebastopol City Council
drich@cityofsebastopol.gov

Begin forwarded message:

From: Louisa Ernst 
Subject: Item #4 2/20/23 meeting
Date: February 19, 2024 at 7:04:56 PM PST
To: drich@cityofsebastopol.gov

Mayor Rich,

I wanted to express my disappointment in the choice you and Vice Mayor
Zollman have made to remove Item #4 from the agenda for the 2/20/23 council
meeting. I feel like your reasoning is flawed considering there has been no
violence in any of the cities in Sonoma county that have passed or are  engaging
in conversation about passing a ceasefire resolution. The urgency of this matter is
very clear, so an ambiguous statement that it may return to an agenda at a later
date, with a bigger venue is simply not acceptable. Historically peace is often 
attained through conflict resolution, please earn the moniker "Peacetown" by
being willing to do the work, now!
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